
Earl’s Diary - Friday - February 28, 2014

Dear Loyal Readers, everywhere;

! The time had come to once again travel.  For the past week I have 
been visiting with friends and relatives.  The Peanut has been resting in a 
storage facility for all this time.  It is anxious to get on the move again.
! This afternoon I headed north on I-17.  My ultimate destination for 
today was the town of Cottonwood and Dead Horse Ranch State Park.  
The drive through central Arizona was interesting.  Slowly  I was losing the 
desert country and entering high desert mountain country.  
! About 2 hours after I left Anthem, I arrived at Cottonwood.  To my 
surprise, Cottonwood is no small town.  It has several stop  lights and every 
national chain imaginable.  To top is all off, there is a WalMart!  Dead Horse 
Ranch is just on the outskirts of town.
! I quickly  found my reserved site in the campground, unhitched The 
Peanut and once again explored the town.  I needed to buy a few groceries 
for the coming 5 days.
! Later this night Greg, Janea, Kate and Dalton arrived in their Escape 
17 trailer.  They are set up  in the site next to mine and will be here until 
Sunday. 
! Well, dear readers, it’s off to bed for me right now.  It’s supposed to 
rain tonight.  I think I hear a few drops falling from the sky right now.  
Thanks for coming along with me today.  Bye for now - - Earl

The Peanut in storage in Anthem.
Now you know why I call my 
Scamp 5er “The Peanut”.

In fact, here is Greg’s Escape 17 
behind The Peanut.  Looks like 
two peanuts in the shell doesn’t 
it?


